
 

 

City of Greater Geelong are currently recruiting for School Crossing Supervisors 
 

Our School Crossing Supervisors hold a much-valued role in our community, helping students and 
parents cross the road safely during peak school times. It is a great way to stay active, connect 
with and be a part of the Geelong community. 
As a Children’s Crossing Supervisor, you will be required to operate one of the 173 crossings 
within the City of Greater Geelong. The crossings operate Monday to Friday between the hours of 
8.00am and 9.00am; and 3.00pm and 4.00pm.  You will be required to work 2 x 45-minute shifts 
per day during school term with an hour rate of $28.78 + super. 
 

About you   

 
To be successful for this position,  

• You can interact and communicate clearly with a friendly approach to all members of the 
public.   

• You will need to be reliable to work and able to supervise the crossing during the morning 
and afternoon shift Monday - Friday on designated school days. 

• Pass a pre-employment medical assessment 

• Hold a Valid Working with Children’s Check 

• Clear a National Police Check 

• Hold a current Victorian driver’s licence 
 

Applications and Enquiries 
For further queries, please contact Aleisha Haworth on AHaworth@geelongcity.vic.gov.au 
 
Applications Close: 18 July 2021 5pm. 

 

mailto:AHaworth@geelongcity.vic.gov.au

